
Dear Learners 

Due to a problem we have encountered this morning with our water service, we are unable to open 

the college to all our learners.  The issue is that some of our toilets have failed and therefore can 

flood. Whilst we have many toilets still working we needed to reduce the number of learners on site 

in order to not congest the toilets that are still ok to use. 

The College will be closed on Monday 23 January and Tuesday 24 January only for Years 9, 10, 12 

(level 3) and 13 whilst emergency work takes place. Year 11, Year 12 Level 2, and Apprentices will be 

on site as usual.  Year 13 Mock Examination will also continue as normal.  

 To allow learners and staff time to return home, online learning will commence from P3 (11.20am) 

where all learners are expected to attend using the devices provided by the college.   

  

All lessons will be delivered online including any form times or learning for life.  

  

Please check your emails for further updates. 

 


